TOWN OF WHATELY, MASSACHUSETTS

Invitation for Written Responses & Price Quotes

Whately Elementary School — Sprinkler System
Flushing, Repair and Replacement

The Town of Whately through its Selectboard invites written responses and price quotes for the
flushing, repair and replacement of certain portions of the sprinkler system at the Whately Elementary
School located at 273 Long Plain Road Whately, MA. The work includes flushing of the existing
sprinkler system, replacement of sections of the sprinkler mains and the replacement of all dry pendant
sprinkler heads.

Copies of the invitation for written responses may be obtained beginning on June 13,2018 at 8:00 AM
at the Whately Town Offices 4 Sandy Lane Whately, MA during regular business hours (Monday —
Thursday 8 AM to 4 PM and Friday 8 AM to 12:00 noon) or by e-mailing the Town Administrator
(townadmin@whately.org).

The deadline to submit a written response with a price quote is June 28, 2018 at 12:00 (noon).



